
  
  

  
 

Spa Camberwell, Southampton Way, SE5 7EW 
A special school for pupils with autism 

 

Tel: 020 3434 5210                        Email: officecamberwell@spa-education.org                   Web: www.spa-education.org 

26th January 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We’ve had some great events this week.  

Key Stage 4 pupils visited a careers fair at Orchard Hill college. They are doing well considering 

choices for the future.  

Secondary pupils and their families had a fabulous night out at The Peacock Theatre on 

Tuesday. We had a lot of fun watching Beauty and the Beast.  

 

 



  

  

  
 

 

Fizz Free February 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Family Training 

Next week’s training is for families of pupils in Key Stage 2. Join Jenny on:  

Tuesday January 30th at 2.15 

Opportunities for learning about number at home 

 

The Neurodiversity Family Hub - Art &craft session 

The Neurodiversity Family Hub is hosting an Art &craft session with an Art Tutor and SEN 
specialist support for Remarkable Girls on the spectrum (Autism and ADHD) aged 10-18 
years old - Only 3 Saturdays: 27th Jan, 24th Feb and 23rd March. From 11:30-1:30pm at 
Mint Street Adventure Playground on the first floor. Parents are welcome to attend or leave their 
child.  Email  info@theneurodiversityfamilyhub.org to register interest or text or call on: 
07428648710 mentioning SPARGS. To book online click on this link: 
https://eequ.org/experience/6466.  

The Neurodiversity Family Hub - Soundwave workshops 

This is an opportunity for teenagers aged 11-18 with Neurodiversity to craft their very own 
podcast from the ground up.  

Specifics: Specialist SEND support on site  
When: Sunday 11 February, 10 March and 31 March 2024 
Where: 56 Southwark Bridge Road, London SE1 0AS 
How to book: https://eequ.org/experience/6476      
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Circus Sensible 

Circus Sensible is coming to school next Monday. All the pupils will have a chance to watch and 

try some circus skills. We’ll share some photos next week.  

 

Owning a smart phone 

The Institute for Digital Media and Child Development have put together some tip sheets for 

parents to help in making decisions about phones for children. There are 3 parts:  

• Assessing readiness. 

• Preparing for healthy use. 

• What now? 

You can view all the tip sheets HERE. 

 

Year 9 Vaccinations 

There are walk in sessions for any young people who missed the school vaccinations. Please 

see the information below.  

Best wishes,  

 

 

Steph Lea 

Executive Headteacher  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://esafety-adviser.us4.list-manage.com/track/click?u=cbd59b76f0e1ad9db768db345&id=c3ea575a60&e=d76f721cc1


  

  

  
 

 

For children: – Year 9 Diphtheria, Tetanus and Polio (DTP), Meningitis ACWY & 

Measles, Mumps and Rubella (MMR). 

No Appointment necessary 

Consent on the day 

       February Date & Time 
 Address for all clinics 

February 2024 

Monday 12th February 2024 

 Time: 10.00am to 2.30pm 

Rye Oak Children and Family 

Centre, SE15 3PD 
Tuesday 13th February 2024 

Time: 10.00am to 2.30pm 

Wednesday 14th February 2024 

Time: 10.00am to 2.30pm 

    

  

  

DTP/MENACWY LINK FOR CONSENT 
https://sav.hrch.nhs.uk/dtp/2023/southwark   

              

For any queries, please email:         

HRCH.immunisationteammailboxSouthwark@nhs.net or 

HRCH.immunisationteammailboxLambeth@nhs.net 

Immunisation Team 0208 614 5495 / 5496 

For more information      Children's health - South East London ICS (selondonics.org) 
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